From: CDS User

To: Jamey Avling; Chace Pedersen; Zach Torrance-Smith
Cc: Carlie Peebles; Jen Wiemer CDS

Subject: FW: File ACU-23-00003 Atlas Tower (Comments)
Date: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 8:15:43 AM

Please see below for the cell tower.

Thanks,

Gail Weyound

Certified Permit Technician

Kittitas County Community Development
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

(P)509-962-7506

gail.weyand.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

To schedule inspections: https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/inspection-request.aspx
To view permit or inspection status: https://co-kittitas-wa.smartgovcommunity.com/ApplicationPublic/ApplicationHome

To request design criteria / snowloads: https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/cgdc-form.aspx

If this is about a Public Records Act request, please go to

http:/www.co . kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill out a request for public records through
the GovQA portal.

From: mark hanson <mcnz10@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 9:18 PM

To: CDS User <cds@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Subject: File ACU-23-00003 Atlas Tower (Comments)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

Good Day,

Mark and Yumi Hanson at 120 Greenvale Dr, Ellensburg, WA 98926 were made aware of the
proposed new cell tower location at Blazing Sky Ln and Manastash Rd and are concerned about the
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potential health issues for folks living in the surrounding area.

Thank you,
Mark & Yumi Hanson

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14



